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Details of the Event: 

Name of the Event : Eye checkup camp 

Date of the Event : 26-09-2023 

Venue of the Event : KLEF 

No. of Hours  : 10:00 AM To 05: 00 PM 

No. of Participants : Students: 98, Faculty: 02 

No. of Beneficiaries : 477 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



Objective: 

To promote eye health awareness, early detection of eye disorders and to 

provide access to professional care, the KLEF_YRC team conducted an eye checkup 

camp at KLEF on 26th September 2023. 

Description: 

The patient underwent a comprehensive eye examination. Visual acuity was assessed 

at distance and near, revealing. Refraction determined the need for corrective lenses, 

with a prescription. Pupil size, shape, and reactivity were within normal limits. 

Extraocular muscle function was intact, and eye alignment. Ophthalmoscopy revealed 

a [fundus description], with a [disc description] and [macula description]. No 

significant abnormalities were noted in the anterior segment. [Additional tests, if 

performed, and their results]. Based on these findings, a diagnosis of [diagnosis] was 

made. A treatment plan of [treatment plan] was recommended, with a follow-up 

appointment scheduled. 

Procedure of the Event: 

1. The KLEF_YRC team conducted an eye checkup camp. 

2. They commenced the event by explaining the importance and purpose of 

regular eye checkups. 

3. Organized by the YRC volunteers from KL University. 

 

Outcome of the event: 

1. The event successfully ran the eye checkup camp among the students and 

participants. 

2. The KLEF_YRC team effectively organized the program, ensuring that the main 

objective of the eye checkup camp was achieved. 

3. The volunteers demonstrated professionalism and friendliness throughout the 

event. 

4. People in the KLEF actively participated and expressed interest in the eye 

checkup camp. 

 



The eye checkup camp was a resounding success, providing vital eye care 

services to 477 individuals. The camp effectively screened various eye ailments, 

identified those in need of further medical attention, and distributed essential eye 

care products. The positive feedback from participants and the successful turnout 

highlight the importance of such initiatives in promoting eye health and well-being 

within the community. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who participated, contributed, 

and supported this vital cause. Together, we are making a tangible difference in our 

community. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Participated Volunteers List: 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 


